
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 16, 2021  

To: Senate Committee on Education; others 

Re:  I OPPOSE [SB 712]...You don't list the "costs" to expand the HECC. Why? 

There are "No," Revenue, Fiscal Impact Reports and or a Budget Report. There are "No" ancillary costs 

to identify and recover administrative fees. 

Governor appoints more "voting members" to an already bloated, politically motivated Commission? 

(15) Voting Members on the Higher Education Coordinating Commission? 

[SB 712] is too expensive, adds confusion to meeting agendas and is not needed. 

Tell the Governor to focus on restoring law and order in Portland. 

[SB 712]: Is a waste of taxpayer's money. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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/// 
/// 


